714 Hamilton Hall,
Columbia University,
New York, Jenuary 27/27.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal end Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Sir:
Thank you very much for your kind lstter of
Jenuery 25th., stating that you cen ettend the Annusl

Dinner of the New York Greduates' Society of MeGill
University on Saturday March 19. The dinnesr will be
held in the rooms of the Cenadian Club, Hotel Bslmont,
et 7. I essure you we ‘are very much gretified indeed
to be able to have you with us on this occasion.

Very sincerely yours,
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A. Gordon Dewey,
Secratary.




